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2nd September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Parent/Carer Annual Consent/Agreement (Via School Spider) 
 
Please find attached the following documents which have recently been updated: 
 

• Home/School Agreement 22-23 

• Parent/Carer Acceptable Use Agreement (Forms part of the Schools Safety Online Policy) 
 
We also require all parents/carers to complete annual consent for the following: 
 

• Internet Use 

• Photographing/Videoing 

• Social Media Use 

• Copyright 

• Local Visits 
 
Please can you complete the consent form that has been created on the school website at 
www.gorsewood.halton.sch.uk.  You will need to scroll to the bottom of the home page 
and select parent login.  You can find the form under Surveys & Forms “Annual Consent 
Form All Pupils 22-23”. 
 
Please note this must be completed by all parents/carers.   
 
Paper copies of the consent forms are available from the school office if preferred. 
 
A reminder you can also access the school website parent area on your phone via the 
School Spider App.  If you need a reminder of your parent login, please email the office or 
use the ‘forgotten password’ option.   
 
If you have any questions or would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
                                                                                                                        

 
Miss E Jackson  
Headteacher  
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